
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Yazaki Kizuna Foundation 2023 Scholarship Awards presentation ceremony was held 

today, 11th May 2023 at the National University of Samoa. 

JICA Samoa Resident Representative, Ms. Yumiko Asakuma attended the ceremony and 

delivered her congratulatory address and remarks.  

JICA Samoa was fortunate to be a part of the ceremony and to meet all scholarship awardees 

and recipients of the Yazaki Kizuna Foundation awards. We wish them all great commitment 

and a successful outcome in realizing their goals and dreams - ultimately graduating in their 

respective degrees. 

We are also happy to have the opportunity to be able to work alongside Yazaki Kizuna 

Foundation. 

Yazaki Kizuna Foundation HP: https://www.yazaki-kizuna.jp/en/ 
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